
Maintenance Hartelbrug near Spijkenisse 
Closed to road traffic from Aug. 12 to 30

From Monday, August 12, 8 p.m. to Friday, August 30,  

10 p.m. 2024, the Province of South Holland will perform 

necessary maintenance on the Hartelbrug to keep it in  

a safe and serviceable condition. During this period,  

the bridge will be completely closed to road traffic.  

If possible, work from home or travel by public transport. 

Shipping may also be inconvenienced.  

On the back of this flyer, you can read more details  

about the maintenance and consequences.



What will happen?
We are carrying out various repairs, replacing the existing 
asphalt and applying new markings. We will modify the lanes 
towards the Botlektunnel and Botlekbrug to improve safety 
and traffic flow. We then replace (partially) traffic lights, 
traffic signs and public lighting.  
Finally, we will remove the parts of the Zoetwaterkanaalbrug 
necessary to operate the bridge, as we will stop that 
operation from August 12, 2024, 8 p.m.

What are the consequences?
•	 From Monday, August 12, 8 p.m. until Friday, August 30, 

10 p.m. 2024, road traffic will not be able to cross the 
Hartelbrug.

•	 The Hartelbrug consists of the Hartelkanaalbrug and  
the Zoetwaterkanaalbrug. During the maintenance,  
the Hartelkanaalbrug will not be operated. 
Shipping can pass the fixed part of the bridge.

•	 During and after the maintenance, the Zoetwaterkanaalbrug 
will no longer be operated. The vertical clearance remains 
10.4 meters.

•	 The bicycle bridge remains open to cyclists as usual.

Is there a diversion?
Cars will be diverted via the Spijkenisserbrug. Traffic from the 
west side of Voorne-Putten and Goeree-Overflakkee will drive 
via the Harmsenbrug. Are you coming from the direction of 
Heenvliet and Zwartewaal? Then we advise you to drive via  
the Harmsenbrug. Please note that the roads in the area will  
be extra busy during this period.
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Keep in touch
Stay up to date with information about the bridge  
and diversions by checking the website 
www.zuid-holland.nl/hartelbrug.  
Any questions? Contact us at hartelbrug@pzh.nl.


